
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
 MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

February 25, 2018 

Penitential Rite 

621 

626 

341 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

FEBRUARY 24TH, 2018 THROUGH MARCH 4TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 

 2-24 4:00 PM   George Gatta – The Family 

Regina Gabriele – The Gabriele 

Family 

Rose Wiethake – The Family 

Susan Watson – The Family 

 2-25 9:00 AM Domenico Santabarbara – Wife and 

Family 

 2-26  9:00AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 2-27  9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 2-28  7:30 AM Mass  

 3-01  7:30 AM Mass 

 3-02  7:30 AM Mass 

 3-03  4:00 PM Harold Woodworth – Shirl & John 

Crane 

Rose Newcomb – The Family 

Karl Yerman – Juliana & Christopher 

Kremzier 

 3-04  9:00 AM Annuziata & Giorgio Piria – The Piria 

Family 

Domenica & Carlo Patafio – The 

Piria Famly 

Guiseppa & Serafina Colarco – The 

Piria Family 

Rocco Patafio – The Piria Famly 

Harman Swits – Larry & Kathy 

DeMarco 

 
 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 2/26 Dn 9:4b-10                                     Lk 6:36-38 

Tues. 2/27 Is 1:10, 16-20                                Mt 23:1-12 

Wed. 2/28 Jer 18:18-20                                  Mt 20:17-28 

Thur. 3/01 Jer 17:5-20                                     Lk 16:19-31 

Fri.    3/02 Gn 37:3-4, 12-13a, 17b-28a        Mt 21:33-43, 

                                                                45-46 

Sat.   3/03 Mi 7:14-15, 18-20                         Lk 15:1-3, 

                                                                11-32 

Sun.  3/04 Ex 20:1-17, 7-8, 12-17 1 Cor 1:22-25 

                                                        Jn 2:13-25 
 

 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – MARCH 3RD AND 4TH,  2018 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR A. Gregoire J. Raymond 

CUP 1 M. Iacobucci R. Higgins 

CUP 2 B. Corlew A. Schnore 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 T. Neals C. O’Connor 

BREAD 3 L. Neals D. Stec 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 J. Masi P. Johnson 

CUP 4 C. Gregoire A. Stolle 

SERVER TBD R. Jackon 

SERVER  D. Burns 

GREETER S. Crane P. Johnson 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 2/12-2/18/18 
OFFERTORY  $3,593.75 ENVELOPE USERS 126 

CHILDREN          2.00 ATTENDANCE 267 

DEBT REDUCTION        60.00   

FUEL          10.00   

TOTAL INCOME  $3,665.75 TOTAL EXPENSES $7,584.14 

 

 

Last weekend’s second collection for Black & Indian 

Missions amounted to $744.00.  Next weekend’s 

second collection will be our monthly collection for 

Debt Reduction.  Thank you for your generosity. 

 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died 

recently, especially Richard M.. Goyette, 

brother of Maurice (Brenda) Goyette, 

and Anthony Lirosi, nephew of Robert and Marianna 

Gatta.  We also pray for men and women in our armed 

forces who are serving our country. 

 

 



SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT                                                                                                   FEBRUARY 25, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift 

Cards is scheduled for Tuesday, 

February 27th.  All orders must be at 

the Parish Office by Monday, February 26th.  

Order forms may be found on the bulletin boards 

in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance.  

Questions regarding this program?  Contact Deb 

Griffith (tel. 518-393-3168 or email 

debgriffith@verizon.net).  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our 2018 Tag, Treasure & Bake Sale is 

scheduled for  May 18th & 19th.  At this time, we 

are accepting only JEWELRY and BOOKS at the 

Parish Office during regular office hours (Monday-

Thursday, 9-3).  Jewelry includes  anything 

costume, vintage, broken, silver 

and/or gold.  Regarding book 

donations, we are not accepting 

any encyclopedias or magazines.  

Questions?  Please contact Tom 

Hyland (518-370-1758/email 

hyles714@aol.com) or Deb Griffith (518-393-

3168/email debgriffith@verizon.net).  Start your 

spring cleaning now and set aside those 

unwanted “treasures” for St. Joe’s! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please join us next Sunday after 

the 9 AM mass for coffee and 

pastries.   Come get to know 

some of your fellow parishioners! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

This is the last weekend we are collecting for the 

Christ Child Baby Collection.  We will be taking 

down the crib on Monday.   Thank you in advance 

for your generosity.  Naomi Pelletier 

 

    Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

 
The Social Concerns team is sponsoring a food 

drive during Lent with all collected items donated 

to the Scotia Food pantry.  We invite the students 

in our Faith Formation classes to assist in the 

distribution of grocery bags at each of the 

masses on the weekend of March 10/11th.  

These grocery bags will have a note attached with 

suggested items for donating.  The bags will be 

returned to mass on March 17/18th.  Young, 

helpful hands to receive and sort the items would 

also be great!  Your generosity to those in our 

community is much appreciated.   

Any questions/concerns, please contact Susan 

Cappuccitti at 518-577-8071 or 

tcapp2@verizon.net or Kathy Brooks at 280-1478 

or email brookska@nycap.rr.com. 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 

 

“And hope does not disappoint, because the love 

of God has been poured out into our hearts 

through the Holy Spirit who has been given to us.”  

Let the Holy Spirit acknowledge and increase our 

love for our spouses by attending a Worldwide 

Marriage Encounter Weekend.  The next 

weekends are November 3 – 4, 2018 in Albany, 

NY and March 9 – 11, 2018 in Duxbury, MA.  For 

more information, call Ed & Rhonda Staats at 

518-279-3243 or visit them at 

https://www.wwmenyalb.org.  

 

 

           

 

 The Week Ahead 

Thurs. 3/1 Pastoral Council – 7 PM - C 

Fri, 3/2 Stations of the Cross – 7 PM - C 
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